Student and Parent Empowerment Program: Magic, Memories, and Moments that Matter!

IT IS S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) Day! Don't Miss it!

The **Student and Parent Empowerment Program** is an opportunity for you and your FISD student(s) to take a few hours out of your busy schedules to learn, experience, and share about real life topics that will provide lifelong skills for your children and empower you to be the best parent you can be.

The Student and Parent Empowerment Program is for parents and students that are looking to:

- Have fun while learning about exciting topics, technologies, and life skills together.
- Enrich your life through growth and development from overcoming your fear of public speaking to understanding the maze of social media, or learning how to create a budget.
- Grow together students and parents meet separately and then come back together, either at home or during the program, to reflect on what they learned.
- Discover and become the best you can be.
- Learn something new that will help put you on the path to a happy and successful life.

The program is designed to combine interactive exercises, real-life experiences, and open dialogue to enrich the lives of our children and give parents a toolbox for success in helping your children navigate middle school, high school, and beyond.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Larry Lewis at 469-633-6703.

To register, email to lewisl@friscoisd.org.

Join the Life Changing Experience of the Student and Parent Empowerment Program!

Who: 6th – 12th grade Boys & Girls and

their Parents

When: Saturday, May 16, 2015

Time: 9 a.m. – 1:30 pm

Where: Student Opportunity Center

6928 Maple Street Frisco, Texas 75033

Session Topic: "Engineering A Better Tomorrow for the Family through S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics)"

The Session Agenda:

9 am Welcome and Introduction
9:20 – 11:20 – Hovercraft Assembly and
Testing
11:30 – Hovercraft Races

11:30 – Hovercraft Races
12:00 noon - Dismiss

Please register by email at lewisl@friscoisd.org or 469-633-6703

We would like to THANK our guest ENGINEERS for giving of their time to be with us today!

This is our last session for the year. Thank you all for making it our best year ever.

Dr. Lewis